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 Budget Committee Process

5211 N. Williams Ave, Portland OR 97217

Approved Procedures for taking public comment at BUDGET meetings
The Budget Committee will take written comments as well as spoken comments to give people a chance to provide input if they can’t attend the meetings or run out of speaking time during the meetings.  Written comments may be hand delivered at the second Budget Committee meeting or mailed to EMSWCD, 5211 N. Williams Ave, Portland OR 97217 to arrive by March 24, 2014 in order to be taken into consideration. 
30 minutes will be allotted early in the agenda for public comment at the second Budget Committee meeting on March 24, 2014, at 6 PM at the District’s Office, 5211 N. Williams Ave, Portland OR 97217.   An additional public comment opportunity will be available close to the end of the agenda of the second Budget Committee meeting to accommodate members of the public who arrive later.  The 30 minute time period may be adjusted as needed by the Presiding Officer during the meeting.  
There will be a sign-up sheet at the March 24, 2014 meeting for the public to request time to speak.  The sign-up sheet will ask for name, organization represented, what the person’s area of interest is regarding the budget, and contact information/phone number (optional) in case we want to follow up with him/her.

Upon reviewing the sign-up sheet, if there is a group attending, they might be asked to designate a representative if it appears there won’t be time for everyone to speak.

The Budget Committee will count the number of people who sign up to speak and decide on a per-speaker time limit at that time.  The intent is to give everyone a chance to speak within the total allotted time.  A time limit may be imposed if needed.
As the discussion goes on, if there have been several speakers on the same topic, the Committee will ask the next speakers to speak only if they have something to add or if they wish to speak on a new topic.

Testimony will be taken one speaker at a time. Or, if deemed appropriate, the Committee may decide to have a more interactive discussion with members of the public rather than just taking comments one at a time.

The April 7, 2014 final meeting of the Budget Committee is open for public observation and will not include a public comment period.  The public is welcome to attend any District Budget Committee meeting and for the full meeting, not just the public comment period.   For Americans with Disabilities Act accommodations call (503)222-7645 x 100 by March 31, 2014; for information contact the Executive Director at extension 114.
